
Kindergarten at Hopewell Elementary would like to share our good news from the beginning of 

the school year!  Last week, we learned colors and color words. Students have become more 

independent. They are walking to their classrooms by themselves and writing their names. At the 

car riders station, most students are doing a great job listening to their name and cone number, 

and some even know where to go! Kindergarten students are becoming more responsible for 

their belongings like their bookbags, folders, and lunchboxes. Unpacking and packing up have 

become much easier. We have met all of our Letterland friends and learned their sounds, and 

will start to learn sight words next week. 

   

       


